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OUT20/2352 
 
Sally Munk 
Planning and Assessment Group 
NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
 
Sally.Munk@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Ms Munk 
 

Mount Piper Energy Recovery Project (SSD 8294) –  
EIS Exhibition 

 
I refer to your email of 2 March 2020 to the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
(DPIE) – Water about the above matter.  

Please note Crown Lands, the Department of Primary Industries (DPI) – Fisheries and DPI - 
Agriculture all now provide a separate response directly to you. 
 
The following recommendation is provided from DPIE Water and NRAR: 

• Should the project be required to dewater greater than 3ML/y of groundwater, then a Water 
Access Licence must be obtained. 

 
Any further referrals to DPIE – NRAR & Water can be sent by email to: 
landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Any further referrals to (a) Crown Lands; (b) DPI – Fisheries; and (c) DPI – Agriculture can be 
sent by email to: (a) lands.ministerials@industry.nsw.gov.au; (b) ahp.central@dpi.nsw.gov.au; 
and (c) landuse.ag@dpi.nsw.gov.au respectively. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Simon Francis 
Senior Project Officer 
DPIE Water – Strategic Relations 
24 March 2020 
 
 
 


